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Have You Seen Jeremiah Daniel Garza? 

The Flagler County Sheriff’s Office is asking for your help to locate Jeremiah Daniel Garza. Garza was 

last seen at his Palm Coast home on December 14th, 2017 and has not been heard from since.  
 

 
 

Garza (DOB: 12/11/1990)is a Hispanic male with long black hair, brown eyes, 5’10, 160 lbs with tattoos 

covering his arms and legs. He may possibly be in the Orlando area. Anyone with any information is 
encouraged to contact the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office at (386)-313-4911. 
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